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HARTLAND 

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS

Honoring Our Heroes: 
New Veterans Memorial Coming to Settlers Park

LICENSE THOSE PAWS!

Township Hall will be closed 
December 20th- December 29th 
for the holiday season. Please plan 
payments accordingly. 

We will soon break ground on a meaningful and much-anticipated project at Settlers 
Park – a new Veterans Memorial. Thanks to the unwavering support of our Township 
Board, funds have been allocated this fiscal year to begin work on this important 
tribute to the brave men and women who have served our country. 

With a projected completion date of Fall 2025, the memorial will serve as a lasting 
reminder of the sacrifices made by our veterans and their families. It will also provide 
the community with a place for reflection, gratitude, and remembrance. 

Many opportunities will be available for community members, organizations, and 
businesses to get involved. Whether through sponsorships, brick purchases, or other 
contributions, your participation will play a crucial role in bringing this project to life. 
We invite you to visit our website at https://www.hartlandtwp.com/communications/
page/hartland-veterans-memorial for more information on sponsorship opportunities 
and how you can purchase a personalized 
brick to be included in the memorial. 

Please join us as we create a space 
that reflects our community’s deep 
appreciation for those who have 
dedicated their lives to serving our nation. 
Keep an eye on our website and social 
media channels as we move forward with 
this inspiring project! 

Livingston 
County Dog 
Licenses now 
Available online. 

Go to www.
livgov.com for 
details.

Get the most up-to-date Township 
news by following us on our social 
media channels:

Facebook: Hartland Township
X: @HartlandMI
Instagram: @hartlandtownship

https://www.hartlandtwp.com/communications/page/hartland-veterans-memorial
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Resources for Local Veterans

Hartland Family Winterfest
Saturday, February 8

Pen-Pals with Santa
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Livingston County Veteran Services (LCVS) offers a variety of programs and services to 
assist veterans and their families. LCVS employs nationally accredited Veteran Service 
Officers to assist veterans in filing for US Dept. of Veterans Affairs benefits. Honorably 
Discharged veterans registered with LCVS, and their spouse may utilize complimentary LCVS 
transportation to medical appointments within a 50-mile radius. To schedule a ride, call 
LETS at (517) 546-6600, select option 3 and mention veteran status. LCVS offers Honorably 
Discharged veterans who are less fortunate several assistance programs provided by 
Emergency Relief funds, such as:

Are you ready for a day of family activities and fun in Hartland Township?! Bundle up the 
kids and join us for the return of Hartland Winterfest on February 8, 2025. There’s something 
for everyone as we celebrate the winter season with sledding, entertainment, food, and 
ice skating. Activities will be held at and around Hartland’s Heritage Park, located at 12439 
Highland Road. 

The Winterfest Committee can still use volunteers, so any individuals, non-profit groups, or 
businesses interested in leading an activity, offering a performance, or sponsoring the event 
should contact Deputy Clerk Heather Cosgrove at DeputyClerk@hartlandtwp.com.

A big thank you to all the volunteers and generous sponsors who continue to make this 
family-friendly day of fun possible!

Hartland kids: Would you like to write to your favorite jolly old elf- 
and get a response? Through December 17th, you can mail your 
letter to Santa at the Hartland Township Hall. He’s left a mailbox 
from the North Pole in our front lobby! Make sure to include your 
return address so he and his elves can write you back. 

Financial Transparency
Each year Hartland Township must meet certain requirements to 
qualify for the full CVT Revenue Sharing payment from the State 
of Michigan. One of the requirements is that documents be made 
available to the public for viewing. These documents can be found at 
https://www.hartlandtwp.com/finance

Call (517) 546-6338 to set up an appointment and qualify for these programs.

$200 food and toiletry voucher plus an additional $50 for each child in the household,

$200 clothing vouchers for their school-aged children up to age 18, 

$50 Speedway fuel only cards; and

Dental assistance of up to $1,000 via LCVS partnership with VINA Dental.
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